
ALERT 12/6/2020 
 
The Middle School Student Government will be hosting a Virtual Game Night-Live on Zoom. 
Tuesday, December 15 from 6-7:30.  The Zoom Link will be in the Grade level Google 
Classroom, the middle school Facebook page, and the District Website.  
Student leaders will lead the crowd in a series of classic and modern games. Come and have 
some fun, and prizes are available to game-winners. We look forward to seeing you and your 
families there!  
 
Dear Parents- A reminder that all students in GRADE 6 are required by Pa Law to submit proof 
of a physical exam to your school nurse. Any physical exam after June 1st, 2019, is acceptable. 
You can get a free physical exam by the Ronald McDonald Care Mobile on December 30th from 
10 am-2 pm in the Steel Valley High School parking lot. Please see our district website for 
details. If you have already fulfilled this requirement, please  
disregard this message. 
 
Dear Parents- You are receiving this message as a reminder that all students in GRADE 7 are 
required by Pa Law to submit proof of a dental exam to your school nurse. Any dental exam 
received after June 1st, 2019, is acceptable.  If you have already fulfilled this requirement, 
please disregard this message.  
 
That concludes the weekly announcement.  Have a great evening. 
 
 
 


